IT PROPERTIES

THE DHY ST. #1 FAILED A PACKER LEAKAGE TEST
RAN ON THE WELL IN 1996.

A LETTER WAS SENT TO IT PROPERTIES ON

OCT. 30, 1996 REQUESTING REPAIR OF THE DUAL\
COMPLETION GAS WELL TO PROTECT CORRELATIVE
RIGHTS IN THE AREA.

MR. CHEN OWNER OF IT PROPERTIES WAS CONTACTED BY
TELEPHONE ON JULY 9™ 1998 AND ASKED THE REPAIR
STAUTUS OF THE DHY ST. #1. A REQUEST WAS MADE DURING
THIS PHONE CONVERSATION BY ME TO START REPAIR
ACTIONS ON THE DHY ST. #1.

DECEMBER 4 1998 A SECOND LETTER WAS SENT CERTIFIED TO
IT PROPERTIES REQUESTING THE DHY ST. #1 BE REPAIRED . OR
BROUGHT IN TO COMPLIANCE WITH RULE 201. B.

O.C.D REQUEST THAT THE DHY ST. #1 BE PLUGGED AND
ABANDONED TO PROTECT THE ENVIRONMENT AND
CORRELATIVE RIGHTS IN THE AREA.



